
 

Welcome to the Infant Room!!! 
 

We have found that the more information we can give parents, the smoother this transition for your 
family. 
 

Items you will need to bring the first day: 
 

□ Diapers  

□ 3-4 Bottles  

□ 2 changes of clothes (shirt, pants, socks) 

□ Baby Wipes in a container you can refill 

□ Hat and Jacket (weather permitting, for walks outside) 

□ Formula or Breast Milk 

□ Jar Food/Finger Food (if or when needed) 

□ Diaper Cream if needed 

□ Pacifier if needed  

□ Special Blanket or Lovey 
 

Please label all of your items from home including clothes and jackets. 
 

We will let you know before we get low on items that we use every day. 
 

We have a refrigerator to keep items cold and a bottle warmer to warm them. 
Breast milk can be kept daily in our refrigerator or for a week in the freezer. Please label all food 
and milk with your child’s name and the date you bring it in. All food, milk, breast milk, and any 
other drinks in the refrigerator will be sent home daily or discarded at the end of the day.  
 

We try to get outside once a day during nice weather. When we take walks we use the 6 
passenger baby buggy.  We also take a cell phone so that we can reach the school and be 
reached by the school at all times.   
 
We sanitize the toys everyday.  We try to put toys in the “dirty” bucket as soon as they have been 
mouthed.  When we have runny noses in the room we try to be even more pro-active in removing 
the used toys.   
 

A way you can help us to prevent illness in our classroom is to remove your shoes and wash your 
hands when you come into the classroom.  Thank you for helping us prevent the spread of germs. 
 

We wash laundry daily. We use non-allergy detergent with a hot water cycle, and we do not use 
dryer sheets.  By state law, we are not able to wash soiled clothes.  Clothing that has been soiled 
will be placed in a plastic grocery bag and sent home to be washed. 
 

Everyday we need you to fill out a daily information sheet.  This is a very important tool in 
communication between parents and teachers.   It is important for us to know when your child last 
slept, ate, and was changed.  This helps us anticipate your child’s needs. 
 

Finally, we are happy and available to discuss any needs or concerns you have in regards to your 
baby.  We see ourselves as partnering with you in providing the best quality care for your child.   
 
Thank you for your trust!! 
Infant Room Teachers 


